Meeting Minutes for the Village Council Meeting
When: Monday, February 26, 2007
Where: Meeting House
To: Board and Unit Members

From: Council Member, Joe Palladino
Re: Meeting Minutes for Meeting of the Village Council

Date: February 7, 2007
1. Call to Order:

Joe Palladino, chair member, called to order the meeting at 7:03p.m. The following other members of the board were present; Kathy Kroll. Member Susan Atwater was unavailable on vacation.
2. Approval of Minutes: Approved as presented.
3. Financial Report: 
Reported by Joe Palladino:  Currently the Village has approx. $4,037 in reserves at 1/31/07 after $13, 4 75 was advanced as down payment for the fences to be completed in 2007. As remaining reserves are minimal there will need to be an assessment if a major problem arises. Operating results were on target with budget. Highlighted an increase in late payments buy homeowners.
4. Property Manager’s Report; includes Old and New Business:
Reported by Joe Palladino in absence of an elite representative (Elite does not normally attend Monday meetings as the current contract only includes Wednesdays): All items listed were Conservancy issues and will be discussed at Conservancy meeting February 28.  

5. Old Business:

Reported by Joe Palladino - As previously noted down payment made for work to be completed on next groupof  homes designated for fence replacement. Expected start to be Spring/Summer 2007
6. New Business:

Consideration is given to placing signage indicating existence of fire lanes at Morning Glory and Primrose Lane – to be discussed with Elite. 
7. Unit Owners Forum

A) Bob Ellis inquired as to status of any request for shutters to be installed on homes on Knoll. Advised that as of this date no request from any homeowner has been forthcoming.
B) Paul Bobbitt, 145 Morning Glory, asked if Russo could be reminded not to block fire lane at end of Morning Glory with plowed snow. Comment will be passed onto Elite.

C) Polly Ellis, 144 Morning Glory, asked whether or not cable and utility companies can be advised to check their equipment at front of various homes with eye towards repairing or replacing damaged protective coverings.
D) Polly Ellis suggested that Russo be asked not to spread ice melting pellets on the entire from porch rather limiting it to just the front steps and front of door. 

8. Next Meeting: March 26,2007 at 7:00 PM
9. Adjournment

Time approximate 7:20 PM

Minutes Approved and Accepted:

        ______________________________

